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Dear Planning Inspectors
 
Thank you for the recent letter. In light of this I would like to put forward 2 of our group to
attend the proposed ASI on 23rd January 2020.
 
This would be myself, as spokesperson of NSAG, and Mr Colin King, owner of Ivy Todd
Farm, the closest receptor to the substations.
 
We would like to request visits to:
 
1. Ivy Todd Far, where the entire substation site can be see as it is only 425m away.
2. Bradenham Hall Farm, which will allow sights of the substations area, and Dudgeon (the
existing substation), the National Grid existing and proposed extension site, and Top Farm,
our preferred option.
3. Top Farm itself so that the inspectors can see how the proposed access road travels
through the low ground that is our preferred site option.
4. Corbetts Lodge Farm, from where the best/worst view of the existing substations can be
readily seen.
 
Thank you
Jenny Smedley
 




